Utility line break protection
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Odessa homeowners can now have protection if their sewer line breaks.

The City of Odessa and the Service Line Warranties of America are offering residents a
service line warranty program, which will provide low-cost warranty protection on sewer
line breaks.

Residents will be able to purchase warranty protection of $5.95 per month, which will
cover sewer line repairs up to $4,000 and an additional allowance of $4,000 for public street

cutting, if needed.

No public funds are being used to promote the program, which is offered at no cost to
the City of Odessa.

Residents will see offers in their mail boxes soon.

For more information, call 257-0537.



